
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO LEVY DIFFERENTIAL RATES IN THE 2017-18 FINANCIAL YEAR 

In accordance with Section 6.36 of the Local Government Act 1995, notice is hereby given with 

respect of the intention of the Shire of Boyup Brook to adopt and levy in the 2017-18 financial year 

the following Differential General Rates in the dollar (Rate in $), and Minimum Payments for 

Unimproved Value (UV) properties in the district: 

Category      Rate in $    Minimum Rate 

Rural Unimproved Value (UV) Properties**  0.7268 cents    $824.00 

Mining Unimproved Value (UV)    16.3152 cents    $851.00 

**   These properties include Urban Townsite UV properties. 

A Statement of Objectives and Reasons for adopting these rates is available for inspection at the 

Shire Offices, 55 Abel Street Boyup Brook between the hours of 8:30am and 4.30pm Monday to 

Friday.  Submissions from electors and ratepayers in respect of the proposed rates may be made, in 

writing and addressed to the CEO, by close of business (4:30pm) on Tuesday 11 July 2017.  Any 

general enquiries should be directed to the Director of Corporate Services (Stephen Carstairs). 

ALAN LAMB  

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

PO Box 2 

BOYUP BROOK WA 6244 


